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Michels - DNR, Amber <amber.michels@state.co.us>

FW: Everhart Pit investigations
1 message

Jimenez-Garcia, Dominga <jimenezdo@pueblocounty.us> Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 8:20 AM
To: "Michels - DNR, Amber" <amber.michels@state.co.us>
Cc: "George, Gregory" <georgeg@pueblocounty.us>, "Ayoub, Abdel" <karima@pueblocounty.us>

Amber:  After discussion with the consultant obtained to conduct the borings at the site, it appears
they will not be able to provide us the report until this Thursday, September 21st.  Our offices are
closed on Fridays which then does not allow us ample time to review the report and prepare a
mine plan.  I have attached the emails providing evidence the work was performed.

 

The deadline at this time is September 27, 2023 and we respectfully request an additional 30 days
to allow us time to review the report and prepare a mine plan.  We appreciate your time and
assistance on this matter.

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Dominga Jimenez-Garcia

Engineering Supervisor

719-583-4723 (Office)

719-248-6815 (Cell)

Office hours:  Mon-Thurs 6:30am-5:00pm

 

From: Ayoub, Abdel <karima@pueblocounty.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 4:59 PM
To: Jimenez-Garcia, Dominga <jimenezdo@pueblocounty.us>
Subject: Everhart Pit investigations

 

Good afternoon,

 

Attached as per your request the following items pertaining to the Everhart Pit re-certification:
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